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August 28, ‘11
Dear Friends,

I have observed the development of Bnos Bais Yaakov school since its inception
and am very impressed with its progress. I have been consulted on many 0CCassions
throughout the past year for halachic and hashkafic guidance by both the academic
and administrative staffs and they were always receptive to follow my advice. I
consider the Menahelet and her staff chinuch professionals who are sensitive to the
individual needs of every talmidah.

I wish the mechanchos, talmidos, the parents and Board of Directors a successful
new vear bruchnios, bigashmiyos, uvimamanos.

Sincerely,
With Torah blessings

Yo

Rabbi Zev Leff



